PPCMA Update 05-30-08

Dear PPCMA Members:

Careflite Membership Update
Following Careflite’s recent offer of a $10 per year membership program to any Pecan Plantation group of 100 or more, PPOA resident Jake Cook has stepped forward and is organizing a group to take advantage of the offer. Here is an unsolicited letter PPCMA received from Mr. Cook, outlining what he is doing and his contact information. 
Dear PPCMA,

I received your May 22 newsletter concerning the agreement by Careflite at the board meeting to reduce the annual fee for the service from $49 to $10 per household for each group of 100 who sign up. I have volunteered to help get the first 100 signed up for the service.

Sunday morning I went to the Granbury Airport and picked up 100 application forms. There is a list of the counties covered by their service in the application form, which includes the counties surrounding Tarrant, which includes Hood County. 

I have requested a number of people to take 5 to 10 applications and help get members and any of their friends and relatives in the counties covered to sign up. The $10 fee covers one household and you must attach copies of your insurance forms (front and back) to your completed application. I must hold the 100 completed applications until I receive all of them back, at which time I will return them to Careflite, with my check for the 100 applications. Therefore, I suggest you mail me your $10 check for each household covered, payable to Jake Cook, 9414 Ravenswood, Granbury, Texas, 76049. Or bring them to my house and the $10 can be paid in cash. Please don't send cash in the mail. Also, I don't have the capability to accept credit cards. 

You can get an application either at the EMS/Fire station of on the website of Careflite at: www.careflite.org. 

If you have any questions you may call me at 817-279-9553. Thanks for your help in getting 100 to join. Each applicant receives a key ring, a membership card and decals for your care.

Jake Cook
PPCMA congratulates Mr. Cook on this initiative and undertaking the responsibility for this program. While Mr. Cook’s initiative is not a PPCMA initiative, we do want you to be aware of his efforts. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Cook directly.

PPCMA encourages everyone to contact their insurance carrier to verify what existing coverage you may have and, if appropriate, consider joining both Careflite AND Air Evac Life Star, as they are two completely separate programs. You must have existing health insurance or Medicare to join these programs, which cover reimbursement for any balances not paid by your insurance or Medicare. Medicade participants are not eligible to join. Remember, you have very little control over which helicopter service might actually pick you up in a life threatening emergency. 
Please see our update of May 19, 2008 for more information.
http://www.ppcma.org/Updates/PPCMA_Update__05-19-08.doc
Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"
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